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Mr. Marshall S. Filler

Counsel for the Aeronautical Repair Station Association
121 N Henry St

Alexandria, VA 22314

Dear Mr. Filler:

Our office has reviewed the Consistency and Standardization Initiative (CSI) submission
regarding AJETON Inc.’s Airfframe Ratings and Line Maintenance Authorizations. The
submission is suggesting changes to national policy and inspector guidance in addition to the
re-instatement of AJETON, Inc.’s authorization to work away from their principal base
(Operations Specification D-100).

Our office has determined it would be contrary to our guidance to issue AJETON, Inc., D-100.
In accordance with the CSI process, you may address your concurrence or non-concurrence
with this decision. Your response must be made in writing within 30 days of the date of receipt
of this letter and must include all information and arguments relied upon.

Sincerely,

Jeff Gordon
Acting Manager
Los Angeles Flight Standards District Office



